
 
 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 088 OF 2019 
 

Our Ref: MT/PYD/63/95 

 

 

16 July 2019 

 

 

 

Further to Local Notice to Mariners No. 083 of 2019 regarding Diving survey in 

front of Lazzaretto in Marsamxett Harbour 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that further to Local Notice to Mariners No. 083 of 2019 regarding Diving survey 

in front of Lazzaretto in Marsamxett Harbour, the survey will continue to be carried out 

between Friday 19th July and Sunday 21st July 2019 within the same area. 

 

All other information included in Local Notice to Mariners No. 083 of 2019 will remain 

valid. 

  

 
 
 
 


